## **MMSW Funding Allocation 2016-2018**

The City of Saskatoon began receiving funding from Multi-Material Stewardship Western (MMSW) in 2016. As shown in Table 1 below, this funding was earmarked to offset the costs of the Multi-Unit Residential Recycling (MURR) Program. Funds were also used to cover operating costs for recycling depots and the green cart program, and surplus was transferred to the Waste Minimization Reserve.

Table 1. Multi-Material Stewardship Western Funding and Allocation for 2016 through 2017.

RECEIVED FUNDING	2016	2017	2018*
	\$1,268,700	\$1,284,800	\$1,284,800
FUNDING	2016	2017	2018*
ALLOCATION			
MURR	\$910,900	\$842,200	\$980,900
Waste Min Reserve**	\$155,800	\$204,700	
Recycling Depots and	\$201,900	\$200,000	
Green Cart program			
Contribution to			\$303,900
Organics/PAYT			
program development			

<sup>\*</sup>Projected for 2018

<sup>\*\*</sup>The Waste Minimization Reserve was used to fund the Industrial, Commercial, and Institutional Waste Strategy in 2018